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Agenda Item No. 7 

Council 18 October 2017: Questions submitted from Members of the Public

Question 
No.

Question 
from

Question: Question to: Responsible Officer:

1. Mr Simon 
Clark

The MP for Sittingbourne and Sheppey Gordon Henderson is 
reported to have said that if the Government Presses Swale 
Borough Council to increase its Local Plan housing allocations 
from 776 a year to over 1000 a year to meet affordable housing 
needs, Faversham and its hinterland should accommodate the 
bulk of extra houses. Do you agree with him?

Leader James Freeman


